
 

22ʇɽ Mɺʋɼʁ 2024 

Sacred Heart R.C. Primary School Newsletter 

MASS TIMES  

ASSEMBLIES 
Friday 26th April  8.50 am Y5 

PENALTY NOTICES 

Poor attendance 

Children who miss more than 
20 sessions/10 school days            

unauthorised absence in a 12 
week period  will receive a      
Penalty Notice which is £60 

per parent. 

 

Holiday absences 

Children who miss 10           
sessions/5 school days          

unauthorised   absences will 
receive a   Penalty Notice 

which is £60 per parent, per 
child.  Holiday requests will be 

reviewed separately and in 
some circumstances may be      

approved. 

 

 EASTER 
 
 
 
 
 

Tuesday 26th March  2 pm  
Y3 / Y4 Easter Production for Families  

School closes  
Wednesday 27th March 3.15 pm  

and re-opens  Monday 8th April 8.45 am 

VACANCIES 

Please take a look on our Website under Governor  then   
vacancies regarding a cleaning job we are advertising.  







SCHOOL COUNCIL 
This week the School Council  have been designing posters to remind children about expected      
behaviour at lunchtime.   The children are also working on developing a children’s safeguarding  
policy. 
 
Congratulations to this weeks  Golden Hearts winners  Kingsley  for showing       
tolerance and mutual respect to another member of the class who has different      
interest to him    and  to Daniel   for  always being the first to get on his hands and 
knees to help clear up after everyone in the Breakfast Club. 

Well done to our Y2  on achieving the highest percentage attendance  this week of    98% and to our 
Y4 for being the most improved.   Who will get to 100% first?   
 
 
 
 



HEADTEACHERS AWARD  
 
Headteachers award children awarded this week in Nursery to Koby for being a super helper dur-
ing tidy up time and being a caring friend  and to Kelly for always helping others and showing 
concern for friends who are hurt.  
 
In Reception Year to Arlo for being a super helper to all his friends at tidy up time and to Amirra 
for showing great concern for others during our RE learning . 
 
In Year 1  to Isla for  taking care of a friend who was sad   and to  Noah  for helping a child with 
their phonics work. 
 
In Year 2  to  Jorge and Layla for always helping others  and reminding us to water and care for 
the class sun flower 
 
In Year 3 to John for helping a friend to log on a chrome book . 
 
In Year 4 to  Kavayah  for helping a friend to learn and to Roma for treating al her friends with  
respect 
 
In Year 5 to Dannison for standing aside to let elderly people enter a room when on a trip to the 
Town Hall   
 
In Year 6 to   Lexie for being a kind friend and supportive towards the younger children at lunch 
time and to .Sadie for being an excellent role model to others. 

 

Well done everyone.  

 

.  

 

 
 
 
 

Well done to     Caiden,     Lydia     and CharloƩe    all   chosen this week for  
  consistently polite maƩers throughout lunch Ɵme   



Dear EYFS Parents/ Carers,        
 
Our CARITAS workers, Jayne and Louise, are hosting ‘Positive Parenting’ sessions in 
the Summer Term. 
 
The sessions will include activities, ideas and strategies to support positive parenting, as 
well as the opportunity to seek advice or ask questions from our CARITAS workers. It 
is also a lovely opportunity to chat with other parents. 
The session dates and themes are as follows: 
 
15th April- play 
22nd April- routines sleep, mealtimes and bedtimes 
29th April- rewards and consequences 
 
The sessions are from 9-10.30am. 
 
Parents will then be invited to join their child in class from 10.30-11am to complete 
play and activities linked to the weekly theme. 
If you would like to attend these sessions please return the form below to a member of 
the EYFS team by Wednesday 27th March. 
Thank you for your continued support, 

 
I will be attending the CARITAS Positive Parenting Sessions on the 15th, 22nd and 29th 
April 2024. 
 
Name:  
 

Name of child: 

 


